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From: HERTZ Chaim
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2020 8:55 AM
Subject: COVID-19 Update - 23 Springfield Wellness Center Telemedicine Services
Attachments: Spfld Telemed Flyer.pdf

Hello everyone, 
 
The City’s Executive team, as well as Cascade Health, want to ensure staff is aware of the Wellness Center’s telemedicine 
services that have been put in place to support you and your dependents during the COVID-19 pandemic. Please see the 
attachment for more information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chaim 
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